
 

 
 

BULLDOGS FOOTBALL ASSOCIATION 
 
October 17, 2020 
 
Re: Notice of Annual General Meeting 
       Bylaw 5.1, General Meetings 
 
Dear BFA Members,  
 
This letter is being issued to notify you of our Annual General Meeting (“AGM”) which has been 
scheduled for Tuesday, November 24, 2020, at 7pm. The meeting will be held remotely by way 
of Skype.  
 
An AGM agenda and Skype link will be provided on or before November 17, 2020, seven (7) 
calendar days before the AGM.  
 
Bylaw 5.1 states the following regarding the AGM:  
 
The Board shall hold an Annual General Meeting on or before September 30 in each year, for 
which notice in writing to the last known address of each member shall be delivered via email 30 
days prior to the date of the meeting. 
 
Due to the Covid-19 pandemic the meeting has been scheduled for November instead of 
September, and it will be held remotely.  
 
Sincerely, 
  
Dave Simpson 
President  
Bulldogs Football Association 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


